The Smithsonian S History Of America In 101
Object
Recognizing the pretentiousness ways to acquire this books the smithsonian s
history of america in 101 object is additionally useful. You have remained in
right site to begin getting this info. acquire the the smithsonian s history of
america in 101 object associate that we allow here and check out the link.
You could purchase lead the smithsonian s history of america in 101 object or
get it as soon as feasible. You could speedily download this the smithsonian s
history of america in 101 object after getting deal. So, with you require the
ebook swiftly, you can straight get it. Its appropriately definitely simple and
hence fats, isnt it? You have to favor to in this appearance
Legacies Steven Lubar 2014-06-03 The Smithsonian Institution has been America's
museum since 1846. What do its vast collections -- from the ruby slippers to a
piece of Plymouth Rock, first ladies' gowns to patchwork quilts, a Model T Ford
to a customized Ford LTD low rider -- tell Americans about themselves? In this
lavishly illustrated guide to the Smithsonian's National Museum of American
History, Steven Lubar and Kathleen M. Kendrick tell the stories behind more
than 250 of the museum's treasures, many of them never before photographed for
publication. These stories not only reveal what America as a nation has decided
to save and why but also speak to changing visions of national identity. As the
authors demonstrate, views of history change over time, methods of historical
investigation evolve and improve, and America's understanding of the past
matures. Shifts in focus and attitude lie at the hearth of Legacies, which is
organized around four concepts of what a national museum of history can be: a
treasure house, a shrine to the famous, a palace of progress, and a mirror of
the nation. Thus, the museum collects cherished or precious objects, houses
celebrity memorabilia, documents technological advances, and reflects visitors'
own lives. Taking examples from science and technology, politics, decorative
arts, military history, ethnic heritage, popular culture and everyday life, the
authors provide historical context for the work of the Smithsonian and shed new
light on what is important, and who is included, in American history.
Throughout its history, Lubar and Kendrick conclude, the museum has played a
vital role in both shaping and reflecting America's sense of itself as a
nation.
History of the World Map by Map DK 2018-10-23 Explore the history of the world
in unprecedented detail with this ultimate guide to history throughout the
ages. Maps don't just show us where to go, but also where we've been. If you're
interested in finding out more about the biggest events in world history, then
this book all about history of the world is perfect for you! This stunning
history book for adults starts with the evolution and migration of our oldest
ancestors out of Africa. You can then look up maps about the Greece and Persian
War, the Mongol Conquests, Medieval Europe's trade routes, and the rise of the
Ottomans. Explore maps about the colonisation of North America, the scientific
revolution, Napoleon's advances, and Britain's control of India. Then uncover
the history of later centuries, such as the Age of Imperialism, the American
Civil War, industrialised Europe and the transformation of Japan. Journey into
past like never before as you uncover: - Easy-to-read text panels for a deeper
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understanding of history - A total of 140 maps alongside stunning pictures and
informative timelines - Storytelling maps to bring history to life - Published
in association with the Smithsonian Institution in the USA. Bursting with
striking illustrations and full of fascinating detail, this history book is the
ultimate gift for map lovers, history enthusiasts of all ages and those who
enjoy visiting museums and other historical sites, whether as a present for
dad, or handy reference guide for any other history lover in your life! History
of the World Map by Map aims to help you gain a strong understanding of some of
the forces and movements across continents that have shaped our world! Go on
guided tour through time and explore: - Prehistory 7 MYA-3000 BCE - The Ancient
World 3000 BCE - 500 CE - Middle Ages 500-1450 CE - The Early Modern World
1450-1700 - Revolution and Industry 1700-1850 - Progress and Empire 1850-1914 The Modern World 1914-Present At DK, we believe in the power of discovery. So
why stop there? The Map by Map series includes other titles such as History of
the World Map by Map and World War II Map by Map, each detailing historical
events and placing them in the context of geography. DK's luxurious Map by Map
books are fantastic history gifts, packed with fascinating facts, high-quality
photography, and detailed profiles and descriptions of people and events.
History of the World in 1000 Objects DK 2020-09-15 Discover how humans created
their world from the objects they left behind - from the US Constitution to the
first iPhone - in DK's latest history book. From the beginning of human
history, the one thing that has defined us is our talent for making things,
from basic technology and everyday objects, such as bowls and hand axes, to
high-tech inventions, such as supersonic aircraft, smart devices, and Mars
rovers. Objects speak volumes about a civilization, telling us how our
ancestors lived - as well as what they believed in and valued. A bronze cat
mummy shows us how highly the ancient Egyptians valued their feline companions,
while a mechanical tiger toy tells the story of rising tensions between an
Indian sultan and European colonizers. With stunning, exclusive photography,
History of the World in 1000 Objects shows you the objects that our ancestors
treasured - from the jewelry worn by the Mesopotamians to the prized ritual
vessels used by the people of the Shang Dynasty - and gives you insight into
what gave each culture its own identity. From astrolabes and airplanes to
vacuum cleaners and X-rays, DK uses its hallmark visual style to weave the
extraordinary legacy of our creativity into a unique view of world history that
will change the way you see the objects all around us.
How to Build a Museum Tonya Bolden 2016-09-06 Smithsonian's National Museum of
African American History and Culture is truly groundbreaking! The first
national museum whose mission is to illuminate for all people, the rich,
diverse, complicated, and important experiences and contributions of African
Americans in America is opening. And the history of NMAAHC--the last museum to
be built on the National Mall--is the history of America. The campaign to set
up a museum honoring black citizens is nearly 100 years old; building the
museum itelf and assembling its incredibly far-reaching collections is a modern
story that involves all kinds of people, from educators and activists, to
politicians, architects, curators, construction workers, and ordinary Americans
who donated cherished belongings to be included in NMAAHC's thematicallyorganized exhibits. Award-winning author Tonya Bolden has written a fascinating
chronicle of how all of these ideas, ambitions, and actual objects came
together in one incredible museum. Includes behind-the-scenes photos of
literally "how to build a museum" that holds everything from an entire
segregated railroad car to a tiny West African amulet worn to ward off slave
traders.
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Awesome Adventures at the Smithsonian Emily B. Korrell 2013-03-12 From
Dorothy's red slippers to dinosaurs to the Wright brothers' plane, the
Smithsonian is filled with objects fascinating to kids. Yet choosing what to
see at the Smithsonian can challenge even the most enthusiastic families.
Packed with activities, information, and pictures, this lively new guide offers
children ages 8-12 years a way to navigate the Smithsonian. Engaging maps,
photographs, and illustrations present the main museum halls along with
puzzles, games, mad libs, and pages for journal entries, drawings, and
superlatives that will help get kids ready for their big trip to the nation's
capital and keep them focused and attentive as they navigate the world's
largest museum complex that is the Smithsonian Institution. Awesome Adventures
at the Smithsonian (spiral bound) is the perfect way to engage any child on
their big trip to Washington, DC, and the Smithsonian.
Apollo's Legacy Roger D. Launius 2019-05-14 An all-encompassing look at the
history and enduring impact of the Apollo space program In Apollo's Legacy,
space historian Roger D. Launius explores the many-faceted stories told about
the meaning of the Apollo program and how it forever altered American society.
The Apollo missions marked the first time human beings left Earth's orbit and
visited another world, and thus they loom large in our collective memory. Many
have detailed the exciting events of the Apollo program, but Launius offers
unique insight into its legacy as seen through multiple perspectives. He
surveys a wide range of viewpoints and narratives, both positive and negative,
surrounding the program. These include the argument that Apollo epitomizes
American technological--and political--progress; technological and scientific
advances garnered from the program; critiques from both sides of the political
spectrum about the program's expenses; and even conspiracy theories and denials
of the program's very existence. Throughout the book, Launius weaves in stories
from important moments in Apollo's history to draw readers into his analysis.
Apollo's Legacy is a must-read for space buffs interested in new angles on a
beloved cultural moment and those seeking a historic perspective on the Apollo
program.
Smithsonian Civil War Smithsonian Institution 2013-10-29 Smithsonian Civil War
is a lavishly illustrated coffee-table book featuring 150 entries in honor of
the 150th anniversary of the Civil War. From among tens of thousands of Civil
War objects in the Smithsonian's collections, curators handpicked 550 items and
wrote a unique narrative that begins before the war through the Reconstruction
period. The perfect gift book for fathers and history lovers, Smithsonian Civil
War combines one-of-a-kind, famous, and previously unseen relics from the war
in a truly unique narrative. Smithsonian Civil War takes the reader inside the
great collection of Americana housed at twelve national museums and archives
and brings historical gems to light. From the National Portrait Gallery come
rare early photographs of Stonewall Jackson and Ulysses S. Grant; from the
National Museum of American History, secret messages that remained hidden
inside Lincoln's gold watch for nearly 150 years; from the National Air and
Space Museum, futuristic Civil War-era aircraft designs. Thousands of items
were evaluated before those of greatest value and significance were selected
for inclusion here. Artfully arranged in 150 entries, they offer a unique,
panoramic view of the Civil War.
NA INDIANS Philip Kopper 1988-09-17 Recreates the cultures of the ancestors of
today's Indian peoples--their religions, customs, tools, weapons, arts,
architecture and scientific knowledge--on the basis of evidence from
archaeological sites both large and small, bringing to life the North America
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of edges previously relegated to a kind of historical limbo.
A History of the World in 100 Objects Neil MacGregor 2011-10-06 This book takes
a dramatically original approach to the history of humanity, using objects
which previous civilisations have left behind them, often accidentally, as
prisms through which we can explore past worlds and the lives of the men and
women who lived in them. The book's range is enormous. It begins with one of
the earliest surviving objects made by human hands, a chopping tool from the
Olduvai gorge in Africa, and ends with an object from the 21st century which
represents the world we live in today. Neil MacGregor's aim is not simply to
describe these remarkable things, but to show us their significance - how a
stone pillar tells us about a great Indian emperor preaching tolerance to his
people, how Spanish pieces of eight tell us about the beginning of a global
currency or how an early Victorian tea-set tells us about the impact of empire.
Each chapter immerses the reader in a past civilisation accompanied by an
exceptionally well-informed guide. Seen through this lens, history is a
kaleidoscope - shifting, interconnected, constantly surprising, and shaping our
world today in ways that most of us have never imagined. An intellectual and
visual feast, it is one of the most engrossing and unusual history books
published in years.
Begin with the Past Mabel O. Wilson 2016-09-27 Rising on the National Mall next
to the Washington Monument, the National Museum of African American History and
Culture is a tiered bronze beacon inviting everyone to learn about the richness
and diversity of the African American experience and how it helped shape this
nation. Begin with the Past: Building the National Museum of African American
History and Culture is the story of how this unparalleled museum found its
place in the nation’s collective memory and on its public commons. Begin with
the Past presents the long history of efforts to build a permanent place to
collect, study, and present African American history and culture. In 2003 the
museum was officially established at long last, yet the work of the museum was
only just beginning. The book traces the appointment of the director, the
selection of the site, and the process of conceiving, designing, and
constructing a public monument to the achievements and contributions of African
Americans. The careful selection of architects, designers, and engineers
culminated in a museum that embodies African American sensibilities about
space, form, and material and incorporates rich cultural symbols into the
design of the building and its surrounding landscape. The National Museum of
African American History and Culture is a place for all Americans to understand
our past and embrace our future, and this book is a testament to the
inspiration and determination that went into creating this unique place.
The Science of James Smithson Steven Turner 2020-11-03 Accessible exploration
of the noteworthy scientific career of James Smithson, who left his fortune to
establish the Smithsonian Institution. James Smithson is best known as the
founder of the Smithsonian Institution, but few people know his full and
fascinating story. He was a widely respected chemist and mineralogist and a
member of the Royal Society, but in 1865, his letters, collection of 10,000
minerals, and more than 200 unpublished papers were lost to a fire in the
Smithsonian Castle. His scientific legacy was further written off as
insignificant in an 1879 essay published through the Smithsonian fifty years
after his death--a claim that author Steven Turner demonstrates is far from the
truth. By providing scientific and intellectual context to his work, The
Science of James Smithson is a comprehensive tribute to Smithson's
contributions to his fields, including chemistry, mineralogy, and more. This
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detailed narrative illuminates Smithson and his quest for knowledge at a time
when chemists still debated thing as basic as the nature of fire, and struggled
to maintain their networks amid the ever-changing conditions of the French
Revolution and the Napoleonic Wars.
The Smithsonian's History of America in 101 Objects Richard Kurin 2016-10-25
The Smithsonian Institution is America's largest, most important, and most
beloved repository for the objects that define our common heritage. Now Under
Secretary for Art, History, and Culture Richard Kurin, aided by a team of top
Smithsonian curators and scholars, has assembled a literary exhibition of 101
objects from across the Smithsonian's museums that together offer a marvelous
new perspective on the history of the United States. Ranging from the earliest
years of the pre-Columbian continent to the digital age, and from the American
Revolution to Vietnam, each entry pairs the fascinating history surrounding
each object with the story of its creation or discovery and the place it has
come to occupy in our national memory. Kurin sheds remarkable new light on
objects we think we know well, from Lincoln's hat to Dorothy's ruby slippers
and Julia Child's kitchen, including the often astonishing tales of how each
made its way into the collections of the Smithsonian. Other objects will be
eye-opening new discoveries for many, but no less evocative of the most
poignant and important moments of the American experience. Some objects, such
as Harriet Tubman's hymnal, Sitting Bull's ledger, Cesar Chavez's union jacket,
and the Enola Gay bomber, tell difficult stories from the nation's history, and
inspire controversies when exhibited at the Smithsonian. Others, from George
Washington's sword to the space shuttle Discovery, celebrate the richness and
vitality of the American spirit. In Kurin's hands, each object comes to vivid
life, providing a tactile connection to American history. Beautifully designed
and illustrated with color photographs throughout, The Smithsonian's History of
America in 101 Objects is a rich and fascinating journey through America's
collective memory, and a beautiful object in its own right.
Make Good the Promises Kinshasha Holman Conwill 2021-09-14 The companion volume
to the Smithsonian’s National Museum of African American History and Culture
exhibit, opening in September 2021 With a Foreword by Pulitzer Prize-winning
author and historian Eric Foner and a preface by veteran museum director and
historian Spencer Crew An incisive and illuminating analysis of the enduring
legacy of the post-Civil War period known as Reconstruction—a comprehensive
story of Black Americans’ struggle for human rights and dignity and the failure
of the nation to fulfill its promises of freedom, citizenship, and justice. In
the aftermath of the Civil War, millions of free and newly freed African
Americans were determined to define themselves as equal citizens in a country
without slavery—to own land, build secure families, and educate themselves and
their children. Seeking to secure safety and justice, they successfully
campaigned for civil and political rights, including the right to vote. Across
an expanding America, Black politicians were elected to all levels of
government, from city halls to state capitals to Washington, DC. But those
gains were short-lived. By the mid-1870s, the federal government stopped
enforcing civil rights laws, allowing white supremacists to use suppression and
violence to regain power in the Southern states. Black men, women, and children
suffered racial terror, segregation, and discrimination that confined them to
second-class citizenship, a system known as Jim Crow that endured for decades.
More than a century has passed since the revolutionary political, social, and
economic movement known as Reconstruction, yet its profound consequences
reverberate in our lives today. Make Good the Promises explores five distinct
yet intertwined legacies of Reconstruction—Liberation, Violence, Repair, Place,
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and Belief—to reveal their lasting impact on modern society. It is the story of
Frederick Douglass, Frances Ellen Watkins Harper, Hiram Revels, Ida B. Wells,
and scores of other Black men and women who reshaped a nation—and of the
persistence of white supremacy and the perpetuation of the injustices of
slavery continued by other means and codified in state and federal laws. With
contributions by leading scholars, and illustrated with 80 images from the
exhibition, Make Good the Promises shows how Black Lives Matter, #SayHerName,
antiracism, and other current movements for repair find inspiration from the
lessons of Reconstruction. It touches on questions critical then and now: What
is the meaning of freedom and equality? What does it mean to be an American?
Powerful and eye-opening, it is a reminder that history is far from past; it
lives within each of us and shapes our world and who we are.
American History: A Visual Encyclopedia DK 2019-06-25 Uncover the key moments
that shaped American history in this extensive history encyclopedia for
children. Get the background on the Battle of Yorktown and discover what
started the American Revolution. Learn the legends of the Wild West. Relive the
atmosphere of the "Roaring Twenties." Covering everything from the cultures of
the first Native Americans right up to the events of the present day, American
History: A Visual Encyclopedia is the ultimate reference tool for exploring the
history of one of the most remarkable nations in the world. Created in
collaboration with the Smithsonian Institution, American History: A Visual
Encyclopedia gives detailed historical information and brings it to life with
more than 750 photographs and paintings, plus extensive maps, charts, and
state-specific information. Each double-page spread focuses on one aspect of
the nation's history, be it the Civil War or civil rights, the Great Depression
or the Moon landing. Complete texts of the Declaration of Independence and the
U.S. Constitution are included in the book for easy reference for classroom
work or reports. Perfect as both an irreplaceable homework help and a
fascinating read, American History: A Visual Encyclopedia showcases the
incredible journey the United States of America has made to become a major 21st
century power.
American History: A Visual Encyclopedia DK 2019-06-25 Uncover the key moments
that shaped American history in this extensive history encyclopedia for
children. Get the background on the Battle of Yorktown and discover what
started the American Revolution. Learn the legends of the Wild West. Relive the
atmosphere of the "Roaring Twenties." Covering everything from the cultures of
the first Native Americans right up to the events of the present day, American
History: A Visual Encyclopedia is the ultimate reference tool for exploring the
history of one of the most remarkable nations in the world. Created in
collaboration with the Smithsonian Institution, American History: A Visual
Encyclopedia gives detailed historical information and brings it to life with
more than 750 photographs and paintings, plus extensive maps, charts, and
state-specific information. Each double-page spread focuses on one aspect of
the nation's history, be it the Civil War or civil rights, the Great Depression
or the Moon landing. Complete texts of the Declaration of Independence and the
U.S. Constitution are included in the book for easy reference for classroom
work or reports. Perfect as both an irreplaceable homework help and a
fascinating read, American History: A Visual Encyclopedia showcases the
incredible journey the United States of America has made to become a major 21st
century power.
Lure of the West National Museum of American Art (U.S.) 2000 These paintings
and sculptures by artists who traveled west in the decades following the Lewis
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and Clark explorations portray the expanding frontier from an array of
compelling viewpoints. Artists include Emanuel Leutze, Albert Bierstadt, Thomas
Moran, Charles Bird King, and George Catlin. 60 color illustrations.
Who Owns America's Past? Robert C. Post 2013-10-15 "From an insider's
perspective, Robert C. Post ... offers insight into the politics of display and
the interpretation of history. Never before has a book about the Smithsonian
detailed the recent and dramatic shift from collection-driven shows, with
artifacts meant to speak for themselves, to concept-driven exhibitions, in
which objects aim to tell a story, displayed like illustrations in a book"-Dust jacket flap.
Across Atlantic Ice Dennis J. Stanford 2013-06-03 Argues that the Solutrean
culture of coastal Spain and the European Atlantic Shelf was the ancestral
industry to the North American Clovis industry.
Smithsonian Civil War Smithsonian Institution 2013-10-29 Smithsonian Civil War
is a lavishly illustrated coffee-table book featuring 150 entries in honor of
the 150th anniversary of the Civil War. From among tens of thousands of Civil
War objects in the Smithsonian's collections, curators handpicked 550 items and
wrote a unique narrative that begins before the war through the Reconstruction
period. The perfect gift book for fathers and history lovers, Smithsonian Civil
War combines one-of-a-kind, famous, and previously unseen relics from the war
in a truly unique narrative. Smithsonian Civil War takes the reader inside the
great collection of Americana housed at twelve national museums and archives
and brings historical gems to light. From the National Portrait Gallery come
rare early photographs of Stonewall Jackson and Ulysses S. Grant; from the
National Museum of American History, secret messages that remained hidden
inside Lincoln's gold watch for nearly 150 years; from the National Air and
Space Museum, futuristic Civil War-era aircraft designs. Thousands of items
were evaluated before those of greatest value and significance were selected
for inclusion here. Artfully arranged in 150 entries, they offer a unique,
panoramic view of the Civil War.
Children's Encyclopedia of American History David C. King 2014-12-15 Full-color
maps, photographs, and paintings illustrate a comprehensive reference guide to
American history.
Nuestra América Sabrina Vourvoulias 2020-09-01 Celebrate 30 influential
Latinas/Latinos/Latinxs in U.S. history with Nuestra América, a fullyillustrated anthology from the Smithsonian Latino Center. Nuestra América
highlights the inspiring stories of thirty Latina/o/xs throughout history and
their incredible contributions to the cultural, social, and political character
of the United States. The stories in this book cover each figure's cultural
background, childhood, and the challenges and opportunities they met in pursuit
of their goals. A glossary of terms and discussion question-filled reading
guide, created by the Smithsonian Latino Center, encourage further research and
exploration. Twenty-three of the stories featured in this anthology will also
be included in the future Molina Family Latino Gallery, the first national
gallery dedicated to Latina/o/xs at the Smithsonian. This book is a must-have
for teachers looking to create a more inclusive curriculum, Latina/o/x youth
who need to see themselves represented as an important part of the American
story, and all parents who want their kids to have a better understanding of
American history. Featuring beautiful portraits by Gloria Félix, this is a book
that children (and adults) will page through and learn from again and again.
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Nuestra América profiles the following notable figures: Sylvia Acevedo, Luis
Álvarez, Pura Belpré, Martha E. Bernal, Julia de Burgos, César Chávez, Sandra
Cisneros, Roberto Clemente, Celia Cruz, Olga E. Custodio, Óscar de la Renta,
Jaime Escalante, Macario García, Emma González, Laurie Hernández, Juan Felipe
Herrera, Dolores Huerta, Jennifer Lopez, Xiuhtezcatl Martínez, Sylvia Méndez,
Lin-Manuel Miranda, C. David Molina, Rita Moreno, Ellen Ochoa, Jorge Ramos,
Sylvia Rivera, María Elena Salinas, Sonia Sotomayor, Dara Torres, and Robert
Unanue.
The Innocents Abroad Mark Twain 1879
Souvenir Nation William L. Bird, Jr. 2013-10-22 Buried within the collection of
the Smithsonian Institution's National Museum of American History exists an
astonishing group of historical relics from the pre-Revolutionary War era to
the present day, many of which have never been on display. Donated to the
museum by generations of souvenir collectors, these ordinary objects of
extraordinary circumstance all have amazing tales to tell about their roles in
American history. Souvenir Nation presents fifty of the museum's most eccentric
items. Objects include a chunk broken off Plymouth Rock; a lock of Andrew
Jackson's hair; a dish towel used as the flag of truce to end the Civil War;
the microphones used by FDR for his Fireside Chats; and the chairs that seated
Nixon and Kennedy in their 1960 television debate.
The American Revolution DK 2016-04-05 Uncover the remarkable story of the
American Revolution! Who were the Redcoats, and what was the Boston Tea Party?
Explore key events like the British surrender at Yorktown, and the writing of
the Declaration of Independence. Written in association with the esteemed
Smithsonian Institution, this beautiful visual reference book will transport
you back in time and onto the front lines of the American Revolution. Take
chronological steps through the American Revolution, starting with the first
stirrings of colonial resistance. Learn about important events and key moments
of the war that gave birth to the American republic. Meet the most memorable
people from the period, from George Washington to Benedict Arnold, and explore
first-person accounts by soldiers and civilians. This history book for children
grade 7 and up gives you a complete overview of the most fascinating events
during the war. The action is brought to life through illustrated accounts of
every major military action and comprehensive timelines for every stage of the
conflict. Gallery spreads feature the weapons, arms, and uniforms that were
used, to give you a full picture of what it was like. Large color pictures,
black-and-white drawings, and detailed maps add intriguing visuals to the
history of America, so reading can be engaging and enjoyable. This visual
reference book also details the politics of the war and the different parts of
society impacted by the events. Learn about the treatment of prisoners and the
revolution's implications for women, Native Americans, and African-Americans.
Dive in and explore the parts of the American Revolution you haven’t yet
discovered. Mapping the Road to American Independence The American Revolution
is the most significant event in American history. Without it, there would not
be the United States of America. More than 240 years after the signing of the
Declaration of Independence, this educational book demonstrates why this
historical period is still so important today. Journey through the most
significant events and battles: • From Resistance to Rebellion – Before 1775 •
The Start of the War – 1775 • Birth of a Nation – 1776 • The Struggle for
Mastery – 1777 • A Widening War – 1778 • Conflict Spreads – 1779 • The
Continuing Struggle – 1780 • America Victorious – 1781-83 • Aftermath: A
Stronger Nation
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A Living Exhibition William S. Walker 2013 Since its founding in 1846 "for the
increase and diffusion of knowledge," the Smithsonian Institution has been an
important feature of the American cultural landscape. In A Living Exhibition,
William S. Walker examines the tangled history of cultural exhibition at the
Smithsonian from its early years to the chartering of the National Museum of
the American Indian in 1989. He tracks the transformation of the institution
from its original ideal as a "universal museum" intended to present the
totality of human experience to the variegated museum and research complex of
today. Walker pays particular attention to the half century following World War
II, when the Smithsonian significantly expanded. Focusing on its exhibitions of
cultural history, cultural anthropology, and folk life, he places the
Smithsonian within the larger context of Cold War America and the social
movements of the 1960s, '70s, and '80s. Organized chronologically, the book
uses the lens of the Smithsonian's changing exhibitions to show how
institutional decisions become intertwined with broader public debates about
pluralism, multiculturalism, and decolonization. Yet if a trend toward more
culturally specific museums and exhibitions characterized the postwar history
of the institution, its leaders and curators did not abandon the vision of the
universal museum. Instead, Walker shows, even as the Smithsonian evolved into
an extensive complex of museums, galleries, and research centers, it continued
to negotiate the imperatives of cultural convergence as well as divergence,
embodying both a desire to put everything together and a need to take it all
apart.
America's Smithsonian Smithsonian Institution 1996 Depicts artifacts and
objects from the collections of the various museums of the Smithsonian
Institution that honor the human impulses of discovery, imagination, and memory
Dream a World Anew Nat'l Museum African American Hist/Cult 2016-09-27 Dream A
World Anew is the stunning gift book accompanying the opening of the
Smithsonian National Museum of African American History and Culture. It
combines informative narratives from leading scholars, curators, and authors
with objects from the museum's collection to present a thorough exploration of
African American history and culture. The first half of the book bridges a
major gap in our national memory by examining a wide arc of African American
history, from Slavery, Reconstruction, the Harlem Renaissance, and the Great
Migrations through Segregation, the Civil Rights Movement, and beyond. The
second half of the book celebrates African American creativity and cultural
expressions through art, dance, theater, and literature. Sidebars and profiles
of influential figures--including Harriet Tubman, Robert Smalls, Ida B. Wells,
Mordecai Johnson, Louis Armstrong, Nina Simone, and many others--provide
additional context and interest throughout the book. Dream a World Anew is a
powerful book that provides an opportunity to explore and revel in African
American history and culture, as well as the chance to see how central African
American history is for all Americans.
Dream a World Anew Nat'l Museum African American Hist/Cult 2016-09-27 Dream A
World Anew is the stunning gift book accompanying the opening of the
Smithsonian National Museum of African American History and Culture. It
combines informative narratives from leading scholars, curators, and authors
with objects from the museum's collection to present a thorough exploration of
African American history and culture. The first half of the book bridges a
major gap in our national memory by examining a wide arc of African American
history, from Slavery, Reconstruction, the Harlem Renaissance, and the Great
Migrations through Segregation, the Civil Rights Movement, and beyond. The
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second half of the book celebrates African American creativity and cultural
expressions through art, dance, theater, and literature. Sidebars and profiles
of influential figures--including Harriet Tubman, Robert Smalls, Ida B. Wells,
Mordecai Johnson, Louis Armstrong, Nina Simone, and many others--provide
additional context and interest throughout the book. Dream a World Anew is a
powerful book that provides an opportunity to explore and revel in African
American history and culture, as well as the chance to see how central African
American history is for all Americans.
Curating the American Past Pete Daniel 2022-02-04 In Curating the American
Past, Pete Daniel reveals how curators collect objects, plan exhibits, and
bring alive the country’s complex and exciting history. In vivid detail, Daniel
recounts the exhilaration of innovative research, the joys of collaboration,
and the rewards of mentoring new generations of historians. In a career
distinguished by prize-winning publications and pathbreaking exhibitions,
Daniel also confronted the challenges of serving as a public historian tasked
with protecting a definitive American museum from the erosion of scholarly
standards. Curating the American Past offers a wealth of museum wisdom,
illuminating the crucial role that dedicated historians and curators serve
within our most important repositories of cultural memory.
American Democracy National Museum of American History 2017-05-23 American
Democracy: A Great Leap of Faith is the companion volume to an exhibition at
the Smithsonian National Museum of American History that celebrates the bold
and radical experiment to test a wholly new form of government. Democracy is
still a work in progress, but it is at the core of our nation's political,
economic, and social life. This lavishly illustrated book explores democracy
from the Revolution to the present using objects from the museum's collection,
such as the portable writing box that Thomas Jefferson used while composing the
Declaration of Independence, the inkstand with which Abraham Lincoln drafted
the Emancipation Proclamation, Susan B. Anthony's iconic red shawl, and many
more. Not only famous voices are presented: like democracy itself, the book and
the exhibition preserve the voice of the people by showcasing campaign
materials, protest signs, and a host of other items from everyday life that
reflect the promises and challenges of American democracy throughout the
nation's history.
The American Revolution David K. Allison 2018-11-06 A new look at the American
Revolution: more than the David-versus-Goliath portrayal, it was the very first
world war The American Revolutionary War stands as a monument to freedom and
democracy the world over. The American Revolution: A World War provides a
fuller story of a war that involved international interest and conflict. From
acts of resistance like the Boston Tea Party to the "shot heard 'round the
world," the struggle for liberty and independence still resonates; this book
offers new insight into the involvement of other nations and the colonists'
desire for a country that symbolized their values and the pursuit of the
American way of life. Spain, France, and the Dutch Republic joined the
colonists' fight against the British not because they supported American
independence but because they wanted to protect their own interests. These
nations offered essential financial and military support to the
revolutionaries, without which the colonists may not have been able to
withstand British military supremacy on land and on the seas. The colonists
also benefitted from a fortunate tactical advantage: distraction. Great
Britain, working to protect its lucrative colonial interests in the Caribbean
and India from the other European superpowers, turned its attention away from
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the American front, enabling colonists to make unexpected gains in the war.
These and many other moments in the Revolution are explored through a global
lens to offer more context for this crucial moment in history. Featuring essays
from leading scholars and historians, and fully illustrated with historical
military portraiture, documents, and maps indicating campaigns and territories,
this book offers a completely new understanding of the American Revolution: as
that of the first world war.
A Fool's Errand Lonnie G. Bunch III 2019-09-24 Founding Director Lonnie Bunch's
deeply personal tale of the triumphs and challenges of bringing the Smithsonian
National Museum of African American History and Culture to life. His story is
by turns inspiring, funny, frustrating, quixotic, bittersweet, and above all, a
compelling read. In its first four months of operation, the Smithsonian
National Museum of African American History and Culture surpassed one million
visits and quickly became a cherished, vital monument to the African American
experience. And yet this accomplishment was never assured. In A Fool's Errand,
founding director Lonnie Bunch tells his story of bringing his clear vision and
leadership to realize this shared dream of many generations of Americans.
Outlining the challenges of site choice, architect selection, building design,
and the compilation of an unparalleled collection of African American
artifacts, Bunch also delves into his personal struggles--especially the stress
of a high-profile undertaking--and the triumph of establishing such an
institution without mentors or guidebooks to light the way. His memoir
underscores his determination to create a museum that treats the black
experience as an essential component of every American's identity. This inside
account of how Bunch planned, managed, and executed the museum's mission
informs and inspires not only readers working in museums, cultural
institutions, and activist groups, but also those in the nonprofit and business
worlds who wish to understand how to succeed--and do it spectacularly--in the
face of major political, structural, and financial challenges.
National Museum of African American History and Culture Nat'l Museum African
American Hist/Cult 2016-09-27 This souvenir book showcases some of the most
influential and important treasures of the National Museum of African American
History and Culture's collections. These include a hymn book owned by Harriet
Tubman; ankle shackles used to restrain enslaved people on ships during the
Middle Passage; a dress that Rosa Parks was making shortly before she was
arrested; a vintage, open-cockpit Tuskegee Airmen trainer plane; Muhammad Ali's
headgear; an 1835 Bill of Sale enslaving a young girl named Polly; and Chuck
Berry's Cadillac. These objects tell us the full story of African American
history, of triumphs and tragedies and highs and lows. This book, like the
museum it represents, uses artifacts of African American history and culture as
a lens into what it means to be an American.
The Negro Motorist Green Book Victor H. Green The idea of "The Green Book" is
to give the Motorist and Tourist a Guide not only of the Hotels and Tourist
Homes in all of the large cities, but other classifications that will be found
useful wherever he may be. Also facts and information that the Negro Motorist
can use and depend upon. There are thousands of places that the public doesn't
know about and aren't listed. Perhaps you know of some? If so send in their
names and addresses and the kind of business, so that we might pass it along to
the rest of your fellow Motorists. You will find it handy on your travels,
whether at home or in some other state, and is up to date. Each year we are
compiling new lists as some of these places move, or go out of business and new
business places are started giving added employment to members of our race.
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Smithsonian American Women Smithsonian Institution 2019-10-29 An inspiring and
surprising celebration of U.S. women's history told through Smithsonian
artifacts illustrating women's participation in science, art, music, sports,
fashion, business, religion, entertainment, military, politics, activism, and
more. This book offers a unique, panoramic look at women's history in the
United States through the lens of ordinary objects from, by, and for
extraordinary women. Featuring more than 280 artifacts from 16 Smithsonian
museums and archives, and more than 135 essays from 95 Smithsonian authors,
this book tells women's history as only the Smithsonian can. Featured objects
range from fine art to computer code, from First Ladies memorabilia to Black
Lives Matter placards, and from Hopi pottery to a couch from the Oprah Winfrey
show. There are familiar objects--such as the suffrage wagon used to advocate
passage of the 19th Amendment and the Pussy Hat from the 2016 Women's March in
DC--as well as lesser known pieces revealing untold stories. Portraits,
photographs, paintings, political materials, signs, musical instruments, sports
equipment, clothes, letters, ads, personal posessions, and other objects reveal
the incredible stories of such amazing women as Phillis Wheatley, Julia Child,
Sojourner Truth, Mary Cassatt, Madam C. J. Walker, Amelia Earhart, Eleanor
Roosevelt, Mamie Till Mobley, Dolores Clara Fernández Huerta, Phyllis Diller,
Celia Cruz, Sandra Day O'Connor, Billie Jean King, Sylvia Rivera, and so many
more. Together with illuminating text, these objects elevate the importance of
American women in the home, workplace, government, and beyond. Published to
commemorate the centennial of the 19th Amendment granting women the right to
vote, Smithsonian American Women is a deeply satisfying read and a must-have
reflection on how generations of women have defined what it means to be
recognized in both the nation and the world.
Official Guide to the Smithsonian National Museum of African American History
and Culture Nat'l Museum African American Hist/Cult 2017-04-11 This fully
illustrated guide to the Smithsonian's newest museum takes visitors on a
journey through the richness and diversity of African American culture and the
history of a people whose struggles, aspirations, and achievements have shaped
the nation. Opened in September 2016, the National Museum of African American
History and Culture welcomes all visitors who seek to understand, remember, and
celebrate this history. The guidebook provides a comprehensive tour of the
museum, including its magnificent building and grounds and eleven permanent
exhibition galleries dedicated to themes of history, community, and culture.
Highlights from the museum's collection of artifacts and works of art are
presented in full-color photographs, accompanied by evocative stories and
voices that illuminate the American experience through the African American
lens.
Exhibiting America David K. Allison 2021-05
Who Owns America's Past? Robert C. Post 2017-04-07 Combining information from
hitherto-untapped archival sources, extensive interviews, a thorough review of
the secondary literature, and considerable personal experience, Post gives the
reader a behind-the-scenes view of disputes among curators, academics, and
stakeholders that were sometimes private and at other times burst into headline
news.
Behold,
Book of
America
account

America Sarah Churchwell 2018-10-09 A Smithsonian Magazine Best History
2018 The unknown history of two ideas crucial to the struggle over what
stands for In Behold, America, Sarah Churchwell offers a surprising
of twentieth-century Americans' fierce battle for the nation's soul. It
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follows the stories of two phrases--the "American dream" and "America First"-that once embodied opposing visions for America. Starting as a Republican motto
before becoming a hugely influential isolationist slogan during World War I,
America First was always closely linked with authoritarianism and white
supremacy. The American dream, meanwhile, initially represented a broad vision
of democratic and economic equality. Churchwell traces these notions through
the 1920s boom, the Depression, and the rise of fascism at home and abroad,
laying bare the persistent appeal of demagoguery in America and showing us how
it was resisted. At a time when many ask what America's future holds, Behold,
America is a revelatory, unvarnished portrait of where we have been.
The Age of Acrimony Jon Grinspan 2021-04-27 A raucous history of American
democracy at its wildest--and a bold rethinking of the relationship between the
people and their politics. Democracy was broken. Or that was what many
Americans believed in the decades after the Civil War. Shaken by economic and
technological disruption, they sought safety in aggressive, tribal
partisanship. The results were the loudest, closest, most violent elections in
U.S. history, driven by vibrant campaigns that drew our highest-ever voter
turnouts. At the century's end, reformers finally restrained this wild system,
trading away participation for civility in the process. They built a calmer,
cleaner democracy, but also a more distant one. Americans' voting rates crashed
and never fully recovered. This is the origin story of the “normal” politics of
the 20th century. Only by exploring where that civility and restraint came from
can we understand what is happening to our democracy today. The Age of Acrimony
charts the rise and fall of 19th-century America's unruly politics through the
lives of a remarkable father-daughter dynasty. The radical congressman William
“Pig Iron” Kelley and his fiery, Progressive daughter Florence Kelley led lives
packed with drama, intimately tied to their nation's politics. Through their
friendships and feuds, campaigns and crusades, Will and Florie trace the
narrative of a democracy in crisis. In telling the tale of what it cost to cool
our republic, historian Jon Grinspan reveals our divisive political system's
enduring capacity to reinvent itself.
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